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      MEMO 
To: SOFTBALL OFFICIALS/UMPIRES 
From: TREVOR WILSON, ASSOCIATE COMMISSIONER 
Date: JANUARY 24, 2023 
Re: SOFTBALL UMPIRES MECHANICS CLINIC – VENUE CHANGE 

We will be having our first clinic on Friday, March 17, 2023 at CHEYENNE CENTRAL 
HIGH SCHOOL from 6:00 – 10:00 pm in conjunction with their opening softball 
tournament. 

Mike Showalter will be our clinician. 

This clinic, plus the closed book exam will be a requirement for all post season umpires 
beginning with the 2024 season. This means all post season softball umpires must be 
certified prior to the 2024 state tournament. This will be consistent with all other sports. 

This clinic will be FREE of charge! 

Please fax this form to the WHSAA Office (307) 577-0637 or email to lglanz@whsaa.org. 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name ______________________________________ Phone ____________________ 

Address ________________________________________________________________ 

City _____________________________ State ___________ Zip  ___________ 

E-mail  _________________________________ 
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